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European Community comments on 

 
Codex Circular Letter CL 2005/35 RVDF:  

 
 

Request for comments at step 6 of the codex procedures on  
“Draft Maximum Residue Limits for Veterinary Drugs”  

(flumequine, pirlimycin, cypermethrin and alpha-cypermethrin  
and doramectin)  

(Appendices V of ALINORM 05/28/31) 
 
 
The European Community would like to submit the following comments regarding the draft 
MRLs for Veterinary Drugs mentioned below: 
 
  
 
Flumequine: 

 
The EC supports the proposed temporary Codex MRL 
for black tiger shrimps (P. monodon) . Nevertheless, 
the EC recommends that the proposed MRL would be 
extrapolated to “shrimps” as the EC does not consider 
that there is a need for such specificity. 
 

 
Pirlimycin:   
 

 
The EC supports the proposed Codex MRLs. 

 
Cypermethrin and 
alphacypermethrin: 
 

 
The EC supports the proposed Codex MRLs. 

 
Doramectin: 
 

 
The previous EC reservations on the practical 
compliance with the resulting discard time for bovine 
milk based on the proposed Codex MRLs are 
adequately reflected in the footnote.  
Thus the EC supports the proposed Codex MRLs 
including the proposed footnote. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


